

## **Fort Vannoy Elementary School**

5250 Upper River Road Grants Pass, Oregon 97526 Phone (541)-479-4440 Fax (541) 471-2445

Kirk R. Baumann, Principal Shirley Dastrup, Office Manager

## **September Board Report**

The month of August was busy getting the building in order for the return of the school year. The custodial crew did an amazing job preparing the grounds and buildings for the return of 292 students.

The building welcome four individuals to the building; Kellie Lovell is teaching 1<sup>st</sup> grade, Mike DeLay is the new night custodian, Clair Olson will be working as an ERC assistant and Sami Stracener joined the food services. All four individuals come to FV from Jerome Prairie after the school closed their doors at the end of last school year.

FV will be holding their Open House on Thursday, 9/19 from 6:30-8:00pm. We look forward to this opportunity to meet as many of the parents as possible.

The Fort Vannoy PTA will be holding the annual jog-a-thon at the end of September.